ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: July 8th 2008

Location: Kartbahn, Bayer’s Lake

Called to Order Time: 19:11
Number in Attendance:  7
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto LoPresti (absent)
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer – Colin W. 

Website – Gordon Sleigh (absent)

Solo Director – Jason Smith
Rally Director – Ian Pearce (absent)

Race Director – Debbie Miller

Membership Report:  

Financial Report:

Rally Report: 

We had a very successful ASCC charity rally at St.Croix.  We had 11 entries.

There is potential there.
Race Report: 

We estimate that we (ARMS) lost $2000 last race weekend.  We had 15 sedans and 4 open wheels.
Solo Report:

We had our double regional at Digby.  We had 22 people each day.  Saturday night dinner and beer was excellent.  We had one incident when Shawn Gaytons Mazda 3 hit a landing light.  ASCC will pay for the light.  We also had an AutoSlalom event at AMP the previous Sunday, however it was not well attended. 
The SoloSprint on July 1st was cancelled due to a poor turnout.  We had 8 people, the break even is aprox 12 people.

Both High Performance Driving Schools were over capacity.  Everyone said they had a great time and learned lots.

New Business:

On Dec 6th 2007 Alan Redman passed away at his home.  He was one of the founding members of the ASCC.  According to our most senior member he used to drive a Triumph.

Les Frasier passed away recently.  He drove a red CRX #90 every weekend and attended all the meetings.  He will be missed dearly.

Swap shop:

Motion to Adjourn Time:  20:34

First Motion:  Brian Jarvis

Second Motion:  Jason Smith

Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

